
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
 

Multi-year agreement for services with a company specializing in native 
Wisconsin woodland and prairie restoration services 

 
The Jefferson County Parks Department is looking to enter into a multi-year agreement for services 
with a company specializing in native Wisconsin woodland and prairie restoration services. 
 
Proposals must be received no later than 1:00 p.m. on Friday January 6th, 2023. 
The Request for Qualifications (RFQ) can be found at www.jeffersoncountywi.gov/RFP or by 
contacting: 
 

Jefferson County Parks 
Kevin Wiesmann 

311 S. Center Ave, Rm 204 
Jefferson, WI 53549 

(920) 674-7540 
kevinw@jeffersoncountywi.gov 
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